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April 11, 2025 
 
 
Suleiman Awl Isse/Amina Abdullahi 
97 Battle Creek Place 
Saint Paul MN 55119-4944  
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 97 Battle Creek Place 
 
Dear Sulieman Awl Isse/Amina Abduallhi: 
 
We were unable to reach you for your scheduled Legislative Hearing on April 8, 2025. This 
matter has been rescheduled to Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at 2:45 p.m. in Room 330 City 
Hall/Courthouse, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102 to consider your appeal you 
submitted to the Water Department concerning the above-referenced property. If you do 
not attend this hearing, the recommendation will be your appeal be denied.  
 
Please note a Voicemail was left for you on April 8, indicating the hearing would be 
rescheduled to April 22, which has since been changed to the April 15 date listed above. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: Derek Olson  
 Richard Rowland  
 Mollie Gagnelius  
 Racquel Vaske 
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